Hey, Parents"!

Ready to make some great memories with your kids while
giving back to the community? Our 4-H Club needs you!
Whether you're a crafting whiz, a gardening guru, or simply
enjoy lending a hand, there’s a place for you to shine.

By volunteering, you’ll:

Help distribute the club leader workload

Did you know that there has to be at least two official volunteers at each club event?
By becoming a volunteer, you can count as one of the required two for your club!

Add to the quality of the 4-H club

Just like the youth in your clubs all have different interests, parents also come with a
wealth of knowledge, and your expertise might just create a new youth spark!

Get to participate in 4-H alongside your child

4-H is for the whole family, and volunteering for your 4-H club can be a great
opportunity for you to take advantage of the benefits of the program!

Have extra opportunities to learn about 4-H
through club leader networking meetings

Our volunteers connect throughout the year to share successes and challenges
within their clubs, which is a great time to learn more about all that 4-H has to offer!

Help us grow Alachua County 4-H!

In order for the whole county to be able to reap the benefits of 4-H, we need your
help to increase capacity so all youth can be a part of this future-ready generation!

No experience? No problem! We’re just looking for enthusiastic,
supportive parents like you. Even a little time makes a big difference!
Ready to roll up your sleeves and make some memories? We’d love to

have you join the 4-H family!

Contact your club leader or msale@ufl.edu to get started!



